
Skin Cancer Screening Invitation 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to your health, we would like 

to invite you to participate in a skin cancer screening. Given your medical history and the 

potential risk factors, we believe it is essential to monitor your skin health closely. 

The screening will be conducted on [Date] at [Time], at our clinic located at [Address]. This 

quick and painless examination can help detect any early signs of skin cancer, allowing for 

timely intervention if necessary. 

Please confirm your attendance by calling us at [Phone Number] or by replying to this email. If 

you require a different date or time, do not hesitate to reach out, and we will do our best to 

accommodate your needs. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


